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29 August 2018 

IPHC CIRCULAR 2018-019 

 

Dear Commissioners,  

 

SUBJECT:  FY2016 AUDIT APPROVED - FOR INFORMATION 

In accordance with the IPHC Rules of Procedure, Rule 11, paragraphs 5-10, and recalling IPHC Circular 
2018-017, which requested the Commission make an intersessional-decision to approve the 
2016 Audit Report (1 Oct. 2015 – 30 Sept. 2016), I am pleased to advise that the FY2016 Audit has now 
been approved by consensus. 

Commissioner approval received via email as follows: 

APPROVE the 2016 Audit Report as provided: 
Canada United States of America 

Paul Ryall (27 July 2018) James Balsiger (29 August 2018) 
Neil Davis (7 August 2018) Robert Alverson (7 August 2018) 

Robert Day (22 August 2018) Linda Behnken (7 August 2018) 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

David T. Wilson, Ph.D.  

Executive Director, IPHC  

 

Attachments:  

Nil 
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